
 

 

        June 13, 2023 
 
Women’s Sertoma Club of Venice, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1046 
Venice, FL  34284 
 

Cordial Greetings, Supporters of Sun Fiesta 
 

We, the Women’s Sertoma Club of Venice are pleased to announce that plans are underway for 
this year’s Sun Fiesta to be held Friday, October 20 – Sunday, October 22, 2023 at Centennial 
Park in Downtown Venice. 
 
In 2022, we were able to net $42,000 for the weekend event with the support of the local 
community.  And, if you don’t know, all this money is used to assist local organizations and 
charities as well as Venice High School students and adult students with scholarships. 
 
As in the past, we are hoping you will participate by making a donation.  We are happy to have 
any sized donation you are willing to give and will gladly pick it up with just a phone call. 
 
Women’s Sertoma appreciates all you do for our club.  Your donations of time and treasures 
are what make Sun Fiesta so successful. 
 
Thank you from the bottom of our hearts! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
The Sun Fiesta Raffle Committee 
 
Tina Springer- (775) 843-7445 
tina_springer@rocketmail.com 
Melissa Messersmith-(513) 362-0465 
melissa.messersmith@gmail.com 
Meloni Raisner-(941) 223-5735 
cmtb04@hotmail.com 
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